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Accessibility

Accessibility on nyls.edu

New York Law School has invested significant resources to make its website accessible to 
people with disabilities, with the strong belief that every person has the right to live with 
dignity, equality, comfort, and independence.

The UserWay Website Accessibility Widget, used on nyls.edu, is powered by a dedicated 
accessibility server and allows NYLS to better comply with the Web Content Accessibility 
Guidelines (WCAG 2.0).

Enabling the Accessibility Menu

The nyls.edu accessibility menu can be enabled by clicking the accessibility menu icon in 
the corner of a given page. After triggering the accessibility menu, please wait a moment 
for the accessibility menu to load.

Additional Information and Feedback

Despite our efforts to make all pages and content on nyls.edu fully accessible, some 
content may not have been fully adapted to the strictest accessibility standards yet. This 
may be a result of not having identified the most appropriate technological solution.

If you experience difficulty with any content on nyls.edu or require assistance with any part 
of our site, please contact communications@nyls.edu.

https://userway.org/
mailto:communications@nyls.edu

